

Dear Class of 2024,

Welcome back to Tufts! Whether you are on campus for the first time or returning to both familiar and favorite places, I am so glad that you are here.

I am writing to invite you to the Illumination Ceremony for the Class of 2024 tonight, Wednesday, September 8, at 7:45 p.m. on the President's Lawn. We will gather for community candle-lighting, music, and reflections by students and chaplains. Please note, the date has been updated due to weather.

For decades, every Tufts class has relished the experience of being surrounded by their classmates and watching the candlelight spread across the hill. Students share that the experience is uplifting and unifying, and reminds them they are a part of a larger, wider community. We wanted you to have this experience too, in the same form. We were proud to host your Illumination Ceremony last year virtually, and this year we are very excited to host your class again.

Please join us tonight and bring the light of your own unique presence, aspirations, and hopes to the Hill!

Pax et Lux,

Reverend Elyse Nelson Winger

University Chaplain



Tufts University Chaplaincy | Goddard Chapel, 3 The Green | Medford, MA 02155 USA chaplaincy.tufts.edu | <a href="mailt

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove®

Got this as a forward? **Sign up** to receive our future emails.

View this email online.

Goddard Chapel, 3 The Green Medford, MA | 02155 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.



Subscribe to our email list.